NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION

TRAIL PROTECTION PROJECT

CARABRAM PARK - EAGLERIDGE DRIVE

The City of Brampton has engaged Toronto and Region
Conservation Authority (TRCA) to implement erosion
control and slope stabilization work within Carabram
Park, along West Humber Trail.

The project will address ongoing erosion concerns in
the area highlighted on the map by constructing bank
remediation measures to stabilize the channel slope
and prevent further encroachment on the park trail.

Construction access from the Andes Crt. and Eagleridge
Dr. park entrance may result in minor traffic delays and
temporary closures for the duration of the project.

Construction Related Information:

o

Notice: For your safety, please respect all
signage. Stay clear of the work area and
construction equipment

Closure: The area within Carabram Park
project limits will be closed for the duration of
the construction activities

Detour: Please use the detour along
Eagleridge Dr., Torbram Rd. and Mountainash
Rd. during construction

Start Date: Winter 2024
Completion Date: Spring 2025

*Timeline is subject to change
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Carabram Park West Humber Trail Protection Project
Eagleridge Drive [North of Torbram Road and Bovaird Drive East], Brampton
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Project Manager Contact:

Peter Armstrong, Project Manager

Toronto and Region Conservation Authority
(416) 358-8593 | peter.armstrong@trca.ca
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